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Comments: I just want to add my voice in support of the withdrawal of mining around Pactola and Rapid Creek

watersheds.  This water is critical to life in and around the Black Hills and should not be subject to the greed of

companies wanting to rape the land and water just to make money.  It's time to take care of our precious

resources.  


